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TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB 

NEWSLETTER 

 

www.tworiversgolfclub.com 

 

March 2022 

We have tournament results!  TRGC members got down to business at Lincoln 

Hills (Hills Course) last Saturday.  We had a frost delay, but then the 

weather warmed up and turned very pleasant for a great day of golf.    

Results are below. 

Message from our Club President 

The Two Rivers 2022 golf season is under way.  I hope those that played 

Lincoln Hills on 2/28 had an enjoyable day.  The Club’s next Tournament is on 

March 19th at Teal Bend.  This Tournament is the Qualifier for the NCGA 4 

Ball Net Championship.  If you are interested in trying to qualify, please 

ensure that you will be available to play on the following dates: Haggin Oaks 

on May 20th is the closest Qualifying site.  The NCGA 4 Ball Net 

Championship is June 13-14 at Poppy Hills.  If you can’t play either 

date, please do not enter a score in the pink total box on your scorecard.  

The Club’s Monterey Trip is coming up.  We will be playing Del Monte on 

Monday, May 2nd and Poppy Hills on Tuesday, May 3rd.  Members will make 

their own room accommodations. Personally, I’m looking forward to this trip 

and recommend you consider joining me in playing these courses. Hope you 

can make it. 

I will be sending out, in a separate email, information for the Club’s Carson 

City trip on June 13-14.  I hope everyone is in good health and hope to see 

you at Teal Bend.  Good golfing to all.  
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Tournament Results—Lincoln Hills (Hills Course) 

1st Flight 

1  Rich Anderson    77 net 

2  Roland Asuncion    79 

3  Dan Gish     84 

Brad Erway carded the least putts with 33. 

2nd Flight 

1  Jim Svobodny    68 net 

2  Jesse Salinas    70 (card off) 

3  John Valdes    70 (card off) 

John Valdes topped the putters with 33 putts in a 3-way card off. 

3rd Flight 

1  Renee Wildenberg   69 net 

2  Scott Stremple    73 

3  Joe Gough     75 

Scott Stremple nailed the putting contest with 30 putts. 

Closest-to-the-pin: 

Hole #5, Bruce Hoffman, 6’ 10”, hole #7, Bruce Prokopow, 9’ 0”, hole #12, 

Gene Coughlin, 6’ 7”, hole #16, Bruce Hoffman, 21’ 4”. 

The complete tournament results are on the TRGC website. 
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COMING EVENTS 

Our next tournament is Saturday, March 19, at Teal Bend.  Renee has 

already sent out the entry form.  Early in April, we play Paradise Valley in 

Fairfield on the 2nd.  TRGC completes the month with Empire Ranch on 

the 23rd.  Get these events on your calendar and plan to play. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman has made many changes to our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com, giving the website a whole new look and feel.  

Check it out for all the club news and events. 

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.   

SUNSHINE 

I think the club members are doing pretty well health wise.  Tim Peart 

continues to recover at home from a major heart attack.  He’s just starting 

to swing the clubs again—keep improving, Tim.  Let’s all have a healthy 2022 

with lots of Two Rivers golf. 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

